
 

 

Village of Aurora Board of Trustees October 1, 2020 Special Meeting Minutes   
The meeting was held at 3:00 p.m. via ZOOM video conference due to the Coronavirus Pandemic.  

 
Present:  Mayor Bennett, Trustees Grace Bates, Thea Miller, and Janet Murphy 
 
Absent: Matt Bianconi 
 
Others Present: Village Clerk Ann Balloni 
 
Call to Order: Mayor Bennett called the meeting to order at 3:10 p.m. 
 
Executive Session: On motion by Trustee Bates, seconded by Trustee Murphy, the Village Board voted 
to enter Executive Session at 3:10 p.m. to discuss a new hire and appropriate salary. 
AYES:  Bennett, Bates, Miller, and Murphy 
NAYS:  None 
Motion carried unanimously. 
 
On motion by Trustee Murphy, seconded by Trustee Bates, the Village Board voted to adjourn the 
Executive Session at 3:20 p.m., with no action taken. 
AYES:  Bennett, Bates, Miller, and Murphy 
NAYS:  None 
Motion carried unanimously. 
 
New Hire: On motion by Trustee Bates, seconded by Trustee Murphy, the Village Board voted to hire 
John Greer as the Village Zoning Inspector, as well as hire Mr. Greer to replace Patrick Doyle as the 
Village Code Enforcement Officer following a transition period working with Officer Doyle, on a 6-month 
probation period, at $30/hour 
 
Adjournment:  On motion by Trustee Bates, seconded by Trustee Miller, the Village Board voted to 
adjourn the meeting at 3:22 p.m. 
AYES:  Bennett, Bates, Miller, and Murphy 
NAYS:  None 
Motion carried unanimously. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Ann Balloni 
Village Clerk 
 

 


